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In the COAS Office of the Dean, Academic Student
Affairs, our team is here to support your academic

experience. We advocate for you and are committed to
provide you with tailored academic support through

the successes and challenges of your graduate career. 



From your freshman orientation and all the way
through Commencement, our ASA staff is fully

dedicated to fostering an engaged, well-rounded
academic experience through expert advising, global

experiential learning opportunities, student-
leadership development, and a robust academic

curriculum. Our ASA team also values and encourages
durable relationships with its vibrant and devoted

COAS alumni.



A S A  F O S T E R S  Y O U R  S U C C E S S F U L  F L A G S H I P  E X P E R I E N C E !

Keeping up with 
The Flagship!

V I S I T  O U R  W E B S I T E  A N D
F O L L O W  O U R  N E W  S O C I A L

M E D I A  A C C O U N T S

You are cordially welcomed to
visit/contact our office for assistance
with matters relative to your success,
or just to have a conversation about

your academic interests and
professional goals.

@ H U F L A G S H I P _ A S A
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Our Aim

https://coas.howard.edu/office-
academic-student-affairs 

Check out our new ASA
Website!

https://coas.howard.edu/office-academic-student-affairs


Dr. Francis and her new Academic
Student Affairs colleagues are
planning to be much more
innovative as a service provider to
both assist you in graduating on
time and enhance your experience
while matriculating. For instance,
we are building the experiential
learning infrastructure to have a
fourfold increase in the number of
COAS students who have a study
abroad experience. 

The new experiential learning
infrastructure will also support all
COAS students taking an off-
campus professional experience
where students apply scholarly
content that they have acquired in
the classroom to real-world
problem-solving opportunities in
the public, nonprofit, and private
sectors in the Washington, D.C.
area and beyond.

 MESSAGE FROM 
YOUR FLAGSHIP'S CAPTAIN

Dear COAS Students,

For some of you, you have completed your first semester at Howard,
while for most of you, you have gained more knowledge on how to
manage your time between your studies, extracurricular
opportunities, and building new friendships.

Congratulations for successfully completing another semester at
Howard, which puts you one step closer to graduating from this
iconic university! Semester-by-semester, we are committed to
improving your educational experience in the College of Arts and
Sciences. That commitment was demonstrated by the creation of
new positions in the COAS Office of Academic Student Affairs (ASA),
which is under the leadership of Associate Dean Dr. Gladys M. Francis. 

That office now also includes an Assistant Director of Student Affairs
for Experiential Learning, Scholarships, and Career Readiness (Ms.
Ciara Williams); an Assistant Director for Strategic Initiatives,
Academic Assessment, and Communications (Ms. D’Asia Bethea); an
Assistant Director of Student Affairs for Academic Advising,
Admissions and Records (Mr. Eric Price); and an Administrative
Coordinator (Ms. Michelle Armstrong). Those new staff positions and
the excellent new colleagues who occupy them will enable us to
provide COAS students with superior service.
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Dean Patterson's
Leadership Talk

https://coas.howard.edu/sites/coas.howard.edu/files/2023-05/Website%20Leadership%20Talks%20%20%281%29.pdf


Once again, congratulations
on completing a successful
semester, which means you
have acquired additional
knowledge and skills that
help you succeed as global
leader. I hope you took the
time to relax and have fun
over the holiday period.

Welcome back to campus and
hope you will take advantage
of some exciting initiatives I
am honored to facilitate.
Among others, it is my
pleasure to bring back the
passport drive that will allow
all COAS freshmen,
sophomores, and juniors to
receive a free passport.

Excellence in Truth and
Service,

Rubin Patterson, Ph.D.

Dean
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You should also anticipate improved and faster ombudsman service

from our office. And when solutions to your problems exist beyond

our office, we will assist in liaising on your behalf. We want your

intellect and energy applied to your rigorous courses of study, not

avoidable administrative-related challenges.




Although we will never be perfect, but we can have a vision of the

superior service provider we want to be, have a plan for

accomplishing that goal, and then consistently assessing how we are

performing so adjustments can be made continuously. We also

welcome your feedback to let us know where we have areas for

additional improvement as well as what we are doing well.




Message from 
your Flagship's Captain



 
















Dear COAS Students, 

Since July 2022, it has been an honor to serve as 
your Associate Dean for Academic Student 
Affairs (ASA). 

Our ASA Leadership Team looks forward to 
seeing you around our beautiful campus this 
spring! We are thrilled to be a part of your 
academic journey. Indeed, in the College of Arts 
and Sciences (COAS) you are part of a strong 
community that values academic excellence, 
career-readiness, global experiential learning, 
leadership, and diversity. We encourage a 
learning environment where we can all pursue 
our dreams and reach our highest potential. 
Dean Patterson, the Leadership Team of the 
Dean’s Office, our dedicated Department Chairs 
and faculty, Directors, Honors Program staff, and 
the COAS Student Council are eager to 
accompany you in your academic journey! 

Reflecting on 2022, I want to take this time to
applaud experiences that have nourished our
understanding of the world, deepened our
knowledge, provoked new connections, and
challenged our critical thinking. Your dedication
to public service, your creative stamina, and
collaborative spirit are unmatched! I am
honored to support the exciting intellectual and
cultural community you create in our Flagship. 

Some of you also experienced challenges that 
caused a considerable amount of strain during 
your studies. On behalf of our ASA team, I also 
want to extend our deepest sympathy to the 
COAS students who recently lost a loved one 
during their studies at Howard. If you feel that 
stress or any other form of distress is interfering 
with your academic work or social life, I 
encourage you to reach out for support. Self-
care, empathy, and caring for one-another are 
also very important. 

It has also been my pleasure to welcome four 
new staff members to our Office of Academic 
Student Affairs. I sincerely thank the Howard 
students, faculty, and staff who served on these 
Search Committees. 

Stay engaged in our various ASA events and new 
opportunities. 

We’re here, we’re ready! Welcome back to the 
Mecca, Bisons! 

Warm wishes for a successful spring semester,

Sincèrement, 
Dr. Gladys M. FRANCIS 
Associate Dean for Academic Student Affairs
COAS Office of the Dean 

Message from your Associate Dean 
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Meet the New Team

Ms. Michelle Armstrong  Ms. D'Asia Bethea  

Ms. Ciara Williams  Mr. Eric Price II  

Administrative Coordinator Assistant Director of Student Affairs 

Experiential Learning, Scholarships,
and Career Readiness

 Academic Advising,
Admissions, and Records

Strategic Initiatives, Academic
Assessment, and Communication

Assistant Director of Student Affairs Assistant Director of Student Affairs 



More About
Me!
M I C H E L L E
A R M S T R O N G

Hello!

I am a DMV native, raised in
Prince George's County
Maryland. I have had first-
hand opportunities to foster
positive change in education
with Prince George’s County
Public Schools. My passion for
others and dedication to
service have contributed to
my successful career in
education, as well as the
medical field. As a Certified
Emergency Medical
Technician (EMT), I often
spend time volunteering
with the Prince George's
County Volunteer Fire
Department. 

This semester, I am eager to
bring my innovative
approaches, dedication, and
professional practices to the
Office of Academic Student
Affairs.  I enjoy

crafting
I love to travel
I like to have
family game
nights

Some fun facts
about me:




Ms. Michelle Armstrong  
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More About
Me!
D ' A S I A  B E T H E A

Greetings! 

I am Ms. D’Asia Bethea the new
Assistant Director for Strategic
Initiatives, Academic
Assessment, and
Communication in the Office of
Academic Student Affairs in the
COAS Office of the Dean. I am a
native of Raleigh, NC. 

I earned my Bachelor of Science
in Elementary Education with a
concentration in diversity
studies from The University of
North Carolina at Greensboro
and her Master of Science in
Higher Education
Administration from North
Carolina Central University. I
have served as a classroom
teacher, a program coordinator
for a learning community, and a
summer bridge program, as
well as an advisor. 

This semester I am excited to
fuel my passion for working
with students and supporting
their academic, personal, and
professional success. I am
excited to advocate for
students and provide them with
the necessary resources and
environment to grow and
develop. In this position, I will
be coordinating COAS major
events, working with students,
advisors, and faculty to create
collaborative and engaging
initiatives, and creating
assessments, surveys, and data-
driven reports.

I love to spend time
with my family and
friends
Music is one of my
passions 
I love to dance and
have been dancing
all my life 

Some fun facts
about me:

Ms. D'Asia Bethea
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More About
Me!
C I A R A  W I L L I A M S

Hi Students! Happy New Year!

I am Ciara Williams, the new Assistant
Director of Student Affairs for
Experiential Learning, Scholarships, and
Career Readiness in the Office of
Academic Student Affairs in the COAS
Office of the Dean. As I begin my first full
semester at Howard, I am so excited to
meet you all, bask in the HU Pride culture,
and build relationships with leadership,
faculty, and staff. Student support drives
me every day; I look forward to building
relationships with you all to cultivate
space for mentorship and holistic
support throughout your collegiate
journey!

Before coming to Howard, I began my
career in education as an educator for
Prince George’s County Public Schools
before transitioning to higher education
five years ago. As the Director of
Professional Pathways at St. Mary’s
College of Maryland, I successfully led the
development of a campus-wide career
development program called LEAD
Professional Pathways. From freshman to
senior year, career exploration was
embedded into each student's curricular
and co-curricular college journey
through career mentorship, required
experiential learning, guaranteed
internships/externships, career/grad
coaching, evidence- based
programming, and oversight of employer
partnerships and outreach.

I am eager to bring my prior
knowledge and experiences to
support COAS undergraduate students
in their career readiness, study abroad
exchange programs, and scholarship
application processes. I will develop
internships, research experiences for
undergraduates, co-ops, and
volunteer engagement opportunities.

I am a proud native of Prince George’s
County, Maryland. I earned my
bachelor’s degree in Education from
Spelman College in Atlanta, Georgia
and a Master of Education degree in
Higher Education Administration from
Morgan State University in Baltimore,
Maryland. I have always been an
advocate for student success; I strive
to create a place where all students
can flourish in and beyond the
classroom. Come visit me, I look
forward to meeting you!

 I am a proud
member of the
#BeyHive
Lover of napping
Target is my
happy place
I do the happy
dance when it’s
time to eat crabs

Some fun facts
about me:




Ms. Ciara Williams 
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More About
Me!
E R I C  P R I C E

Greetings!

My name is Mr. Price and I serve
as Assistant Director of Student
Affairs for Academic Advising,
Admissions, and Records for the
College of Arts & Sciences. I hold
a Bachelor of Arts in Sociology
with a concentration on Social
Inequalities from Winston-
Salem State University and a
Master of Professional Studies
in Higher Education
Administration from
Georgetown University.

I am a native Washingtonian
and grew up in the Washington
D.C. Metropolitan area. I come
to Howard University after
experiences advising students
on the undergraduate,
graduate, and doctoral level, in
addition to professional
experiences in student affairs

My professional interests
include student and human
development and assisting
through transitions from High
School through and beyond. I am a big fan of

music and
podcasts
I am passionate
about
Washington
D.C.'s history &
culture.

Some fun facts
about me:




Mr. Eric Price II
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The "BIG Three"
Experiential Learning:

Strategic Initiatives:

Advising:

The COAS Office of Academic Student Affairs (ASA) strives to educate you to make meaningful
contributions as citizens of a complex world. Our ASA team aims to expand your thinking and

promote diversity of thought, civil discourse, and empathy through high impact academic and
extracurricular activities. We are committed to increasing research success for a changing world by
facilitating your participation in experiential learning opportunities nationally and globally. We are
dedicated to developing strategic and impactful corporate and community engagement for you. We

work to empower you to become future impactful leaders and to make you active participants in
your educational experience. We also foster community engagement and meaningful involvement

with our COAS alumni/ae.

We provide students with opportunities to meet individually with faculty and  advising staff
who support the development of their academic success. Through intentional encounters,
valuable information is shared, and relationships are developed to ultimately help shape
students’ career trajectories.

Students in the College are encouraged to schedule a minimum of two advising sessions each
semester. Advising is offered through academic departments and the Office of Undergraduate
Studies (OUS).

Our COAS ASA initiatives connect vision, objective, and critical strategies used to manage,
direct, and further our short- and long-term goals.  These initiatives aid in promoting
strategic collaborations  with important internal or external stakeholders and key
personnel of Howard University. We are dedicated to creating ideas, developing concepts,
and plans that advance Academic Student Affairs within COAS's strategic mission.



The Flagship Ambassador Program is designed to holistically develop and enhance the leadership skills of
students who are dedicated to promoting The Flagship of Howard University: 

The College of Arts and Sciences
(The COAS) 




Flagship Ambassador Program
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The Flagship Ambassador Program builds

impactful future leaders through mentorship,

experiential learningopportunities, and strategic

civic engagement. As a Flagship Student

Ambassador, you are the face of The College of

Arts and Sciences at Howard University. 

to represent the COAS’s student body,
to benefit from tailored mentoring sessions
with high-level leaders,
to receive valuable real-world insight
through global experiences, skill
advancement, and development of
professional networks. 

This competitive program awards 40
outstanding students (from each of the

COAS departments/units) an opportunity:



Receive a FREE passport!
Receive a $3,000 study abroad/experiential learning stipend!
The Ambassador Kit (i.e., pin, Student Ambassador swag(s), portfolio, etc.) 
Tailored mentoring sessions with high-level leaders
Gain invaluable resume-building experience
Opportunity to host campus events with a supported budget
Develop and enhance professional skills, including leadership, public speaking, writing,
marketing, social media, event planning, and public relations
Recognition in COAS Alain Locke Hall's main hall entrance
Have firsthand access and collaboration with COAS leadership, faculty, and staff Become
an impactful COAS student leader
Gain valuable job and life skills that will benefit your post-Howard success

SPRING 2023SPRING 2023

Use the provided link/QR code below to "Accept" The Flagship Student
Ambassador Classroom into your Canvas Homepage
Open the assignment entitled "The Flagship Ambassador Application"
and download the application pdf 
Complete and submit the application fully and honestly
Upload two letters of recommendation
Upload a self-recorded video prompt response 

Deadline: March 8, 2023 at 5:00pm
Incomplete or late applications will not be considered. Submit all applications by the deadline.


If selected, interviews will be conducted the week of March 27, 2023. 

Application Instructions

What are the benefits of a Flagship Student Ambassador?

The Flagship Student Ambassador Program is a competitive program
that requires a formal application and review process.

The benefits and rewards of being selected for the Flagship Student Ambassador
Program are immeasurable. Ambassadors gain a greater understanding of the COAS
while identifying and sharpening leadership skills. 

Link: The Flagship Student Ambassador

Canvas Classroom 

Flagship Ambassador Program
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https://canvas.howard.edu/courses/34437
https://canvas.howard.edu/courses/34437


Eli Lily 
MLT 

Johns Hopkins
National Geo & Disney On the Yard 
PreLaw Students at Case Western
 Reserve University School of Law 

Savills 
The Aerospace Corporation 

Thermo Fisher 
United Airlines 
WITA Academy 
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Fall '22 Partners' Events

Thank You to our Partners!

Freshman Seminar with Dean Patterson, 2022

Homecoming, 2022



H U  S T U D E N T  A F F A I R S  H I G H L I G H T S

FALL SEMESTER REFLECTIONS
B Y  C Y N T H I A  E V E R S ,  E D D

V I C E  P R E S I D E N T  F O R  S T U D E N T  A F F A I R S

Now that the Fall semester has come to a close, looking
back on the past several months of our return to in-person

learning feels like an awakening of our Bison spirit and
time-honored traditions. Simply put, we are overjoyed to be

together and recognize that we are better together.



In the Division of Student Affairs, we continue to experience
growth and improvement in supporting the needs of

Howard students. Our team spent countless hours working
hard to design and prepare for fall semester and the return
of students to campus. And while there remains work to be

done, this time of year offers a great opportunity for
reflection. There are some moments that really stand out

for me.

Move-In Days and Welcome Week marked the
official start of the Fall semester, as we counted

down to students’ arrival. Seeing the
excitement among our staff, as parents helped

their sons and daughters unloaded their
belongings to get settled into the residence
halls, was a reminder that Howard is truly a

special place.
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In those first weeks as I walked through The Yard
and noticed students connecting with one another
and enjoying the activities planned for them, many

reunited with dear friends, while others formed
new friendships. Their energy renewed my sense of

purpose and spirit



The Pinning Ceremony solidified the core values of
Howard University, as we committed ourselves to
Excellence in Truth and Service. Howard traditions

stand the test of time and become lifetime
memories for us to share with generations to

come.



I also appreciate the hard and intentional work of
the HUSA leadership, Mr. and Miss Howard

University, and other student organizations. They
are leaving an excellent blueprint of success for

others to follow and forge a path of their own. I am
honored to work with them to advance the goals of

the University.



Our student support services help to create a
healthy environment for living and learning. The

combined efforts of our departments enhance the
student experience. Add to that, being named the #1
HBCU for LGBTQ+ students and the dedication of the
new LGBTQ+ Center. We have many reasons to take

pride in how far we have come.



And who can forget Homecoming 2022? What a joy
it was to see so many current and former students

come together for a week of celebrations, ultimately
cheering our Bison football team to victory. It made
the celebration even more memorable for everyone.



In addition, over these months, we found new and

innovative ways to create enlightening experiences
that also teach behaviors that typify the Howard

Student. Our weekly “Chat and Chew” series is
advancing conversations and building upon

relationships that connect Howard leaders with
students on topics of interest to them.








I am grateful for the opportunity to lead the Division of Student Affairs and work
with a team of dedicated staff in fostering a positive environment for our students.



I want to extend best wishes to you for a joyous, peaceful holiday season filled with

love and laughter as you spend time with family and friends.



Dr. Cynthia Evers
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As Professor and Chair of the Department of Physics and
Astronomy, Quinton L. Williams, has been strengthening the
department’s academic and research programs since joining

Howard in 2014. Prior to joining Howard, Dr. Williams served as
Chair of the Department of Physics, Atmospheric Sciences and

Geoscience at Jackson State University. Before coming to academia,
he worked in industry at Lucent Technologies – Bell Laboratories in

fiber optics and co-founded a venture capital backed photonics
company in Atlanta. He has published over 40 research articles and

a book chapter. At Howard, his research is focused on renewable
energy; specifically, Li-ion batteries and advanced carbon

nanomaterials. 
As part of his life-long mission to educate, mentor and train

underrepresented minority students in physics, Dr. Williams has
produced five Ph.D. graduates in physics, supervised two Masters

degrees and mentored well over thirty undergraduates and
postdocs over his career. Dr. Williams is a Past-President and Fellow

of the National Society of Black Physicists (NSBP). He received his
Ph.D. and M.S. degrees in physics from the Georgia Institute of
Technology and his B.S. degree in physics from Jackson State

University.



In March 2022, Dr. Williams received an Excellence in Physics Education Award from the American

Physical Society (APS). In April 2022, he led the Department of Physics and Astronomy to receive

the APS Award for Improving Undergraduate Physics Education for 2022 – 2024 making Howard

the first HBCU to receive this distinction of program excellence. Over his career, he has served on

major national taskforces which have delivered seminal reports for increasing diversity in physics.

COAS Faculty Spotlight

Dr. Quinton L. Williams

In Nov. 2022, Dr. Williams accompanied a group of
Howard University students to the NSBP Annual

Conference in Charlottesville, VA. Students
presented scientific research and networked with

other students and professionals in physics to
encourage them to reach their highest potential.
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The College of Arts and Sciences has afforded me the
tools necessary to grow academically and as a leader
which is particularly displayed in the fact that I made
the Dean’s List. The college has provided a wonderful
support system for all its students including myself

which is one of the main reasons I choose Howard
University. I knew it would provide me with a

sustainable environment to push me to become a
successful black woman. 



 My advisor has been one of the most valuable resources

provided by Howard University. Through Howard’s
guidance and attention to students I was able to
navigate my first year of college and was able to

maintain a 3.9 Cumulative GPA whilst being involved in
different organizations and leadership roles. 




COAS Student Spotlight




 I am from Kingston, Jamaica. 

I am a sophomore studying physics with a

minor in Computer Science. 

I am also the Captain of Tropical Riddimz,

Howard University’s only Caribbean dance

troupe as well as the Chair of the Bunche

Brigade Information Committee 

I am a member of Caribbean Students

Association.

Emma Charles 
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Greek Life Spotlight

Special Shout Out! 

M s .  D ' A s i a  B e t h e a  

Founded



November 12, 1922; 100 years ago
Butler University; Indianapolis, Indiana



Slogan

Greater Service, Greater Progress



Colors
  Royal Blue

  Gold



Flower
Yellow Tea Rose



Mascot

The Poodle



Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Incorporated 
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  Assistant Director for Strategic
Initiatives, Academic Assessment,

and Communication
 

Office of Academic Student Affairs 



COAS Office of the Dean

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Butler_University
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Indianapolis,_Indiana
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Royal_Blue
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gold_(color)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Yellow
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rose
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Poodle


The Alpha Phi Chapter of

Sigma GammaRho Sorority,

Incorporated encourages and

promotes high scholastic

attainment, develops

leadership and individual

talents, emphasizes the value

of poise and dignity, as well as

providing an atmosphere in

which friendships and social

contacts may be developed. 

Over the past year, Alpha Phi’s past
members have worked diligently to

continue traditions and service
activities such as Trick-or-Treat for
Cans, volunteering at food kitchens

such as Loaves and Fishes, and
conducting other campus

engagement events to fulfill our
purpose of “greater service, greater
progress”. As we end our centennial
year, we can proudly say that Alpha

Phi has brought new energy to
Howard University. 

As of November 9, 2022, the Alpha
Phi chapter introduced 12 new

members to the campus—“12 Rays
of Light”, The ladies jumped

straight into serving the
community by participating in the

“Hunger to Serve” event
coordinated by the ladies of Delta

Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated,
wrapping and providing gifts for

the Chapel Assistant’s Bison Babies,
and serving food at the most recent

Late Night Bite. Going into the
spring semester, we have many

service and social events in store to
ensure a prosperous future for both

the Alpha Phi Chapter and the
Howard community as a whole.

Specifically, we are excited for our
charter week events this upcoming

April. We want to thank everyone
who has supported us thus far. Stay
tuned for more from the Alpha Phi

Chapter!

The Alpha Phi Chapter of Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Incorporated 
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Student Org Spotlight

Howard Univesity’s African Students Association was conceived in 1985 and from
then on, the Organization’s mission has been to celebrate continent-born,

international, and US-born African descendants from all over the diaspora. Last year
was big and after an amazing programming year, HUASA won Cultural Organization

of The Year and Organization of The Year in 2022!
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African Students Association

Now under the PROSPER administration, one of ASA’s main goals
has been to commemorate more regions of Africa on our

campus. Our regional chairs have been hosting events and
connecting with members from their region in hopes of building

inclusivity and representation within the organization. 



The first-ever urban modeling organization on Howard’s
campus, Genesis, was founded under ASA in 2021 and our models
come in all shapes, sizes, shades, and identities; further bringing

the diaspora together. Genesis hosted GENweek in October,
kicking off auditions for the second class of models. ASA has also
kicked off our mentorship program for the year and Newbies to

Pros: A professional development program that ensures our
members are prepared for the career world. Our 2022-23

Ambassador Program is now active and a new group of interns is
shadowing our executive board

To close last semester, ASA hosted
our 14th Annual Mr. & Miss. Afrique

Pageant: Return of the Star, inspired
by the stolen Great Star of Africa. It
was truly a night to remember and
the Star was indeed returned home
as we crowned our new Mr. & Miss.

Afrique. In the end, the Fall semester
wrapped up perfectly with a promise

of an exciting spring semester. On
behalf of all of the PROSPER ASA

executive board, we thank you so
much for tuning in and we are ready
to prosper with you this semester!

From our boisterous monthly General Body Meetings to an East
African session teaching us how to write Ge'ez letters, our
events have been enlightening! ASA also continues to host

monthly community service events. We made “Kare Kits” for
women in the community and a held bagged lunch stand in a

local park. ASA truly loves the community and looks forward to
giving back any chance we can get! 
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Honors Program Spotlight
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COAS Honors Program Mission 



Since its establishment in 1957, the Honors Program in the College of Arts and Sciences has offered
students of high academic potential a unique opportunity to extend the intellectual horizons that a

liberal arts education affords by providing students with an intellectually challenging and rewarding
course of study; preparing them for graduate and professional school through their experiences with

independent research; and involving them in extra-curricular and extra-university activities. 



Within the context of these activities, our program encourages academically advanced scholars to
adopt fully the University’s core values: Truth, Service, Excellence, and Leadership. 
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COAS Honors Program

Developing your curricular
strategy 

Aligning Study Abroad/Study
Away to your future 

Serving through your strengths 
Developing your engagement

strategy 

Program Goals for Honors
Students - Four Points of

Honor






Increasing the honors-designated course offerings from
General Education requirements to honors–only major courses
for every Honors program student in COAS.  
Establishing Honors Faculty Fellow program for COAS Faculty,
who are actively involved in the COAS Honors programming 
Rebuilding the community post-COVID with open access to the
redesigned Honors Program lounge for studying, student-
focused engagement workshops, and student-led events and
programming.  
Providing weekly workshops designed to provide information
to students in developing their growth mindset towards their
senior thesis development and identifying and focusing on
areas of research, applying for and securing a Study
Away/Study Abroad experience, preparing for internships,
fellowships, and employment opportunities and continuing
their education as a post-graduate student.  
Establishing a COAS Honors Alumni Network to engage alumni
to share their academic and professional journeys with current
students; facilitate a continuous culture of connection to the
program and the university; participate in a structured
mentorship program, and assist in the development of a
program-based scholarship.  

Programmatic Points of Pride Fall 2022 
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C O A S  L E A D E R S H I P  T A L K S  S E R I E S

LEADERSHIP IN ECONOMICS: 
THE JOURNEY OF A BLACK FEMALE ECONOMIST

D R .  L A T O N Y A  B R O W N - R O B E R T S O N
D I R E C T O R ,  H O N O R S  P R O G R A M

P R O F E S S O R ,  E C O N O M I C S

In January, we kicked off our Leadership Talks series with Dr.
LaTonya Brown-Robertson as she discussed her journey

through life as a Black female economist. Stay tuned for our
next Leadership Talk, you don't want to miss out! 
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"Finding your calling will afford
you opportunities that were

not furnished to your
ancestors, but provided to you

through their efforts and
prayers. You are truly standing
on the shoulders of giants. The

true beauty of this gift is for
you to share your calling so that
others can build upon this less

traveled road." 



-Dr. LaTonya Brown-Robertson 



H U  T O  U K

The COAS Office of the Dean is going GLOBAL! 
We are bound for England! 



 



LET’S STEP OUT OF DC
& 

INTO THE UK!
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Our COAS Associate Dean, Dr. Gladys M. Francis, is
the 2023 honorary keynote speaker at an

International Conference and Festival in England
and she will feature members of HU Divine Nine,

band, and Ooh La La dancers at the festival!



" T H E  R E B I R T H "  |   M A R C H  2 0 2 3

F O L L O W  O U R  N E W  S O C I A L  M E D I A  A C C O U N T S

Keeping up with The Flagship!

@ H U F L A G S H I P _ A S A

Make sure you follow our social media accounts and stay
tuned for the next issue!
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@ H U F L A G S H I P _ A S A


